
John 

 
Ron Spurs raised with the Town Council the question of a commemorative 

bench and or tree somewhere in the town. I understand that the new 
cemetery is a possibility. The Club wonders whether there might be a site 

on the Leys or within the town centre which would be a bit higher profile? 
 

Also, we wondered whether the Town Council might support this as a 
possible Crowd Funding project. 

 
Many thanks 

 
Janet 

 
Janet Eustace 

President, Witney Rotary 

 

--------------------------- 

 

Many thanks John. 

 
 I think that in addition to remembering those who lost their lives to 

COVID it would also be good to remember those many volunteers and 
others who helped their community.  

 
We will wait to hear back from you. 

 
Best wishes 

 
Janet 

 
On behalf of Rotary Club of Witney 
 


